
Joint Special Meeting 
 Graettinger City Council and Graettinger Municipal Light Plant met in special session on Monday, 
December 5, 2022, at the Hillcrest at 6:00 P.M. Present were Mayor Flaherty, city council members 
McGrauth, Alderson, Armstrong, and Masters. Light Plant President Lloyd Petersen and William Brown, 
and Jill Heinrichs. Absent: Dyhrkopp. Employees Henderson and Pamela Peton. 
  Mayor Flaherty informed the boards that Sandra Henderson and Pamela Peton plan to retire in 
May and June of 2023, and therefore the boards will be looking for replacements for both of these 
positions. The city and light plant would like that both positions be  cross trained in the payrolls and utility 
billing programs.  
 Motion by Alderson, seconded by Masters to adjourn at 6:40 P.M. All ayes. Carried. 
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